September 6, 2011

Attendance: Rebecca King, Suzanne Rich, Melissa Gillis, John Gillis, Shannon Allred, Meredith Allred, Rose Gainey, Holly Rodier, Renee Johnson, Mike Bolling, Lisa Bolling, Kim Wilkins, Mr, Hughes, Harry Patzig, Lindy Patzig
Call To Order:  Meeting called to order at 6pm, Pledge recited and prayer asked.
Minutes from August meeting read and accepted: John G 1st, Shannon A. 2nd all in favor
	Minutes from July accepted with following corrections:  
1. They were not accepted at the August meeting, they were read and the meeting got sidetracked, so that the vote to accept was not taken.  
2. Honorary Member Renee Riggs was not voted in by all of the members attending.  There were abstaining votes for that suggestion.
Financial report for August was read and accepted: John G 1st, Suzanne 2nd, all in favor.
Old Business:
1. T-shirts:  We have ordered and received the first order of Cold Play t-shirts.  If anyone else would like to order a shirt, please contact Lindy Patzig to place an order.
2. Roll-around coolers: it has been voted to buy two (2) new coolers for the band to have for away games and competitions.  These will be purchased at the first opportunity.
3. Fund raisers: Little Caesar’s has come in and we cleared $605.  This will be split between the students and the booster account.  Fruit sales have begun and will end the last part of October.
4. FSU day:  meet at the school at 8:30am to leave for Tallahassee, return TBD

New Business:
1. Schedule of events: this will be emailed to all parents and will cover the events for Sept- Dec.
2. Concessions:  next game Sept 30th, this is homecoming game and will be busy,
3. Fruit: orders to be turned in 10/31/2011, delivery 11/16/2011
4. Web site: talked to Mr Hughes about transferring control to a current band parent.  Melissa Gillis 1st, Shannon 2nd, all in favor.  Rebecca King asked to handle the transfer and keep up the web site.
5. T-shirts: possible second order in the next two weeks for any of those who would like a shirt.
6. Video:  the 1st half time was taped,  the band had good sound and the visuals were about 2/3 done.
7. Vice-President:  we must elect a new vice-president.  Any suggestions please make to a current officer or Harry Patzig.

Mr. Hughes thanked us for our dedication and commitment to our students.
Next Band Parent Meeting Oct. 4, 2011
Meeting Adjourned- John Gillis 1st, Renee Johnson 2nd, all in favor.
